
Town Board Meetings 
Dec 02, 2014 
 

 

Please note there will be two meetings of the Town Board this week. The first will be on December 2, 2014 
immediately following the Town of Sherman Annual Budget Meeting of Electors. The second will be on Friday, 
December 5, 2014 at 3:00 P.M. at Mercer. Agendas for both meetings have been posted under the "Meeting 
Agendas" tab. Hope to see you all at the Annual Budget meeting, these are your tax dollars at work. 

 


